
     
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
Welcome back to school after the Easter break. 
 
Monday 2nd May 
School will be closed on this day due to the May Day Bank Holiday.  
 
Class Photographs 
These will be on Tuesday 17th May and will be photographs of whole classes only. 
 
Parking 
This week saw a meeting of members of the Parish Council, our elected County Councillor, 
representatives from Northumberland County Council Highways department and representatives from 
school to observe and discuss the parking arrangements outside school. The main problems observed 
were too many cars trying to park in too small an area, which led to cars being parked in unsafe 
positions. Please can we remind you that both the Community Hub and St. Margaret’s Church have 
agreed for parents and carers to use their car parks and walk the short distance to school. If this were a 
possibility for you to do this, please would you consider it. Possible solutions to the issues raised will 
continue to be explored, but this will not be a quick process and so please may we ask for you to be 
considerate when parking your car in the morning and in the afternoon. 
 
Jubilee celebrations  
We will be marking the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee. On Friday 27th May (the last day 
before half term), children will be having a picnic lunch (weather permitting!). 
On this day, there will just be the usual sandwiches to purchase and no hot 
meals. Children may of course wish to bring in their own packed lunch to eat.  
 
On this day as well, we would ask all children to come to school dressed in a red, 
white and blue theme (non-uniform).  
 
Before this day, each class will be completing work in class about a certain decade that the Queen has 
been on the throne. We are hoping to display this work before the end of the day so that you can view 
it. 
 
Monday 6th June 
School will be closed on this day for the additional Bank Holiday and will reopen on Tuesday 7th June. 
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